 Op-Ed Letter: From a Captain, Chief or Sheriff

Complete and send to your local paper.

[DATE]

[EDITOR’S NAME]

[PUBLICATION NAME]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY, STATE ZIP]

Dear Editor: 

It happens too often. I find myself thinking about the images of crashes with horrific outcomes.

They include people lying in the street and lifeless. They didn’t have a chance because they made one bad choice or a driver made one bad decision. 

Pedestrian fatalities are on pace this year to top the 2019 numbers. But by driving and walking smart, we can reduce pedestrian fatalities. 

Driving smart when pedestrians are around means:

· Stopping at every crosswalk and intersection for pedestrians trying to cross. 
· Parking the phone and putting the distractions away. 

· Look both direction for pedestrian before making a turn where people might be walking. 

· Drive sober. 

Walking smart means:

· Only crossing streets at marked crosswalks or intersections and obeying traffic signals.

· Make eye contact with drivers and ensure they see you and will stop.

· Clearly show your intentions to cross.

· Watch for turning and passing vehicles.

· Staying off your phone while crossing the street to avoid distractions. 

· Use sidewalks where provided.

By following a few simple rules of the road, we can get everyone home safely at the end of the day
Sincerely,

[NAME AND RANK]

